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REPUBLIC OF KENYA 

THE NATIONAL TREASURY AND PLANNING 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

THE DRAFT INCOME TAX BILL, 2018 

 

The National Treasury has reviewed the Income Tax Act, (CAP.470) in order to make it 

productive, simple to comply with, supportive to the Big Four agenda and the growth of 

the economy as well as embracing international best practice aligned with changes in the 

present business environment.  

 

In order to ensure wide consultation and public participation as stipulated in the 

Constitution of Kenya, 2010, the National Treasury invited institutions, organizations and 

individuals to make submissions to facilitate the review of the Income Tax Act. The 

contributions received from stakeholders have been taken into account. 

 

In order to facilitate the finalization and submission of the Draft Bill to Parliament, the 

National Treasury invites institutions, organizations and individuals to submit their 

comments on the Draft Income Tax Bill, 2018 by May 24th, 2018 to the undersigned or 

through the email: ITReview2017@treasury.go.ke 

 

The Bill has been hosted for public access at the National Treasury Website 

(www.treasury.go.ke).  
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